
 
Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We extend our gratitude to all the parents who applied for 

the posts of class representatives. We are pleased to announce that the selection process for 

Class Representatives/Executive Body for the Parent Teacher Association (PTA) was conducted 

on August 3, 2024. 

The names of all the applicants were announced, followed by a draw conducted by Mr. V K 

Chauhan, Vice Chairperson of the PTA, under video recording and CCTV surveillance. 

The following members are selected as a Class Representatives 

 

SNO PARENT NAME STUDENT NAME CLASS/SECTION 

1. Mr.Ritesh Srivastava Reeya Srivastava BV3 

2. Mr.Amit Sahu Adhiraj Sahu I 

3. Dr.Vani Aggarwal Avyaan Kansal 2 

4. Ms.Prachi Saxena Prisha Saxena 3 

5. Ms. Seepika Panchartik 4 

6. Ms.Mamta Choudhary Kanika Choudhary 5 

7. Ms.Meenakshi Arora Mannat 6 

8. Ms.Nidhi Chatterjee Amartya Chatterjee 7 

9. Mr.Amit Pratap Keosha Pratap 8 

10. Ms.Rachita Kapoor Kairavie Kapoor 9 

11. Mr.Atul Agarwal Dhruv Agarwal 10 

12. Ms.Rachna Bhardwaj Chetanya 11 

 

After the selection of Class Representatives, another draw was held to assign the various posts 

among the selected Class Representatives, also under video recording and CCTV surveillance. 

S.NO POSTS FROM AMONG 
PARENTS 

PARENT NAME STUDENT NAME CLASS/ 
SECTION 

1. Vice Chairman Mr.Amit Sahu Adhiraj Sahu I 

2. Honorary Secretary Mr.Ritesh Srivastava Reeya Srivastava BV3 

3. Joint Secretary Dr.Vani Aggarwal Avyaan Kansal 2 



MEMBERS 

1. Member-1 Ms.Rachita Kapoor Kairavie Kapoor 9 

2. Member-2 Ms.Meenakshi Arora Mannat 6 

3. Member-3 Ms. Seepika Panchartik 4 

4. Member-4 Ms.Rachna Bhardwaj Chetanya 11 

5. Member-5 Mr.Amit Pratap Keosha Pratap 8 

 

We are pleased to confirm that all of our newly elected PTA members have given their consent 

for the same. 

We thank you for your commitment and know that you will be strong and thoughtful advocates for 

our students, parents, and school. Our school community benefits greatly from your contributions. 

Thank you to all who participated. Our school community is strengthened when we hear from 

more voices and have broader participation. 

 

 

Congratulations and Best wishes 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Harsh Kumar 

Principal 

 

 


